OFFICES

PAN AMERICAN COMMISSION

FLORIDAN HOTEL BUILDING

EARL MULLEN

TAMPA, FLORIDA

CABLE ADDRESS PACT"

August 6, 1964

Honorable
Dr. José A. Mora
Secretary General
Organization of American States
Pan American Union
Washington D. C.

Dear Dr. Mora:

Although it has been sometime since you have heard from us direct, the warm memory of your visit to Tampa several years ago remains with us.

We hope that you and Mrs. Mora are enjoying good health, and I must take this opportunity to congratulate you upon the great leadership you are giving the Organization of American States in matters of such vital interest to North, Central and South America.

I have just read the newly published book, "The Challenge of the New Man" by Rafael Squirru, and can truthfully say that it is one of the most impressive and thought-stimulating publications I have read in years. More people should have the opportunity to read this great work.

Although we work on a frightfully small budget, I would like to manage in some way to get 200 or 300 copies of this new book. It will be appreciated if you will ask your Department of Cultural Affairs to advise us what the cost per copy would be in quantity shipment.

There are many people in this area who I am sure will be glad to read this work.

With kindest personal regards, and kindest wishes.

Cordially yours,

PAN AMERICAN COMMISSION

Earl Mullen

V. Pres. & Ex. Director